WOODRIDGE SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                   

CHESS COACHING 
I am very pleased to let you know that chess coaching will restart next term on Thursday 11th September 2025 until Thursday 11th December 2025. The lessons will be during lunch time and is open to Years 1 - 6.

Chess develops a number of important skills in its students such as pattern recognition and memory, decision making, analytical ability, imagination and self-discipline, all of which can naturally help children in the academic arena.

This year has been amazing again. We defended our London Schools Title, winning every game and winning Gold medals. We finished the top State School in the country at the National Schools Championships. I look forward to continuing all our success next year.

The cost for the full term is £123.50 (13 lessons).

You may pay by bank transfer and the details are as follows:

Name of account: Finchley Chess Moves

Acc No: 60440205

Sortcode: 20 91 79

Reference: Child's name followed by WS

Cash payments are acceptable but these must be handed to the school office, clearly marked with your child’s name.

I look forward to continuing our progress.

Yours sincerely,

John Fleetwood (ECF Coach 2025).

Please email the details below to me at: johnfleetwoodj@aol.com 

CHILD`S NAME

CLASS

Mobile 1:                                                    

Mobile 2:

